
Armstrong Elementary School 

 
Kindergarten Preview/Orientation 

April 1, 2025 
9-11:00 

 

Incoming kindergarteners who turn 5 by September 30th are invited 
with their parents, to attend kindergarten preview.  Meet the 
principal, assistant principals, counselor, kindergarten teachers, 
special educators, and instructional assistants.   

Students will take a school bus ride, participate in a PE activity with 
the PE teachers, listen to a story in the library by our librarian, and 
play and do activities in the kindergarten classrooms.    

 

We can't wait to meet you and your child at 
orientation! It is going to be a great year! 

  
If you have not registered your kindergartener for the upcoming 2025-

2026 school year, IT’S TIME! 
Eligible children can be registered throughout the summer, but registering your 

child early helps schools prepare and ensure they have the teachers and 
resources on hand that they need on the first day of school. 


